Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 1:53 PM

To: Michael Lawson

Cc: Shawna Senko; Jim Breman

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 00815-11 - 130009-EI

OK., Thank you.

Per this e-mail the Clerk’s Office will continue to retain, at the Commission, confidential DN 00815-11 in Docket 130009-
El; which will retract staff’s directive, in DN 02280-13, to return to source the confidential document.

From: Michael Lawson

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 1:51 PM

To: Marguerite McLean; Jim Breman

Cc: Shawna Senko

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 00815-11 - 130009-EI

Let’s retain for the moment,

Thanks,
Mike Lawson

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 12:41 PM

To: Jim Breman; Michael Lawson

Cc: Shawna Senko

Subject: Confidential DN 00815-11 - 130009-EI

I have received a staff directive to “return” to the source (in DN 02280-13) confidential DN 00815-11.
DN 00815-11 - (CONFIDENTIAL) Final Order PSC-11-0095-FOF-E| deferring FPL specific issues to the 2011 NCRC
hearing, and allowing recovery subject to refund, declining to implement a risk sharing mechanism, and

approving nuclear cost recovery amounts for Progress. [CLK note: See DN 00800-11 for redacted version.]

Should this document be destroyed ? or remain at the Commission ?

Thank you.

Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician
Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Commission Clerk

Capital Circle Office Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

(850) 413-6824
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